
Dear Business Partners, 

 

 

Greetings from Pakistan International Airlines! 

 

 

Further to our circular dated 11th April, 2020 regarding the subject in which operation was suspended for the 

period till 21st April 2020. Please note that the flight suspension period has now been further extended till 25th of 

May 2020. Whenever the situation changes and the regulatory authorities of Pakistan allow the resumption of 

flights, we will inform you accordingly. 

 

In view of the foregoing waivers mentioned in our above mentioned circular will apply for passengers booked on 

flights that had to operate till 25th May 2020. Moreover schedule flights are suspended, only special repatriation 

flights are being operated as and when they are approved by government of Pakistan. 

 

IATA agents are advised to distribute this circular to all of their NON-IATA ticketing/booking agents to avoid any 

ambiguity/complaints. 

 

 

Please contact the undersigned and sales team London for any further clarification required in this regards. 

 


